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As a resident of Cornish, I have used the Mountain Division Trails in nearby Fryeburg
& Standish/Sebago area for running, biking, and walking my dog.  With limited areas 
to safely do so in my hometown of Cornish, it would be a great addition to Cornish & 
Baldwin to have direct access to the Mountain Division Trail if it were connected 
between Fryeburg & Standish/Sebago Lakes area.  I strongly support LD 676, to 
continue improvements and access to the Mountain Division trail for everyone. Thank
you


